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It is very important to all agricultural that c&H farms receive there permit of handling there manure is a
safe manner just like they always have
They have beeen a public target for way to long !!!!
They need the support they deserve by being granted this permit so they can do there jobs as farmers
and keep raising the pork the hole state of Arkansas loves to eat  after all a hog is the largest reconized
mascots we have in the sports world
Thanks to all adeq employees for makeing this permit happen,,,
Allen moore
Moore valley farms
Lincoln arkansas
479-957-7767
Allen@aulick.com
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